From: Helen Mueller <

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:40 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I write from a concern that football should not lead the development of Hobart City. If we must have a stadium, and I do not think the cost of such a development should take precedence over other badly needed expenditure (health, housing education), then let's have it in a much more logical location, a location that can accommodate large crowds, noise, traffic, parking and attendant services. Furthermore:

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

As a new-comer to Hobart, the extraordinary and unique character of this wonderful place is abundantly clear to me. Let's keep the development of this city human scale and inclusive.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Mueller